
Take a ‘quick’ shower/turn water off whilst lathering
Turn taps off whilst brushing teeth
Think twice before putting towels and clothes in the wash

We are proud supporters of the Ionian Environment Foundation.

One of the principal challenges on the island is severe water scarcity
which comes under extreme pressure during the tourist season. 

We would ask you to help us to preserve those resources by careful
use of the water.

You can help address this water crisis directly during your stay by
carrying out the following 3 actions:

1.
2.
3.

You can learn more about our efforts to conserve the unique
environment of our island by scanning the QR code and also read
more about the IEF Villa Alliance which strives to promote actions
that ensure we all tread more lightly on this precious environment.

Thank you.

WATER AWARENESS


